                                                                                              July 1, 2017                 
Dear Parents, 
 This year the Athens Youth Symphony will offer the string orchestra group – Philharmonia.  This ensemble is primarily geared for middle school age string players (and qualified younger students) who are already note-reading well on all strings, but who do not yet have the skills or experience required for the Youth Symphony. Philharmonia is directed by Sarah Parido.

This group will rehearse at Athens Academy in the Harrison Center orchestra room on Sunday afternoons from 2:00-3:15 beginning September 10. A mandatory parents’ meeting will be held at 2:00 on September 10 in the Harrison Center Performance Hall at Athens Academy.
Philharmonia applications must be postmarked by September 1 and the mandatory   application fee of $40.00 is required with each application.  $20 of the application fee will be applied to the $90 fall semester tuition with the balance of $70 due at the first rehearsal.  Spring semester tuition fees and information will be provided at a later date.

Applications are available on our website (www.athensyouthsymphony.org). 
 If needed, the tuition may be divided into payments. Please ask for an extended payment form and mail divided payments to:

Athens Youth Symphony

P.O. Box 415

Athens, GA 30603-0415

Limited financial aid is available.  Please send a letter requesting financial assistance to:

Scott Collins

Athens Youth Symphony

P.O. Box 415

Athens, GA 30603-0415

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,
Sarah Parido
